
 
Urgent update 

Red Light Greenlight 
(Planning Application P17/S2469/O for 74 houses on Land on Main Road) 

 

The SODC Planning meeting has now been CHANGED to  

Wednesday October 18th at 6pm 

at DIDCOT CIVIC HALL 
 

Please attend! We need your help 
 

Why should I come? 
The more people that turn up at the SODC meeting the better our chance to stop these plans, it’s as simple 
as that. Children are more than welcome.  

This is your LAST chance to stop these houses being built. 
We will be supplying some posters for people to hold. However, please feel free to make your own 
homemade and individual posters and banners to get your message across! 
 

The Park Road development will also be decided at the same meeting so we’re hoping for a really 
great turnout so that we can support our friends from the Loyd Road Campaign Group. 
 
 

 

 

Objections have been submitted from: 
 

187 local residents from the Hagbournes and Didcot 

East Hagbourne Parish Council 

West Hagbourne Parish Council 

Didcot Garden Town Team  

Red Light Greenlight Campaign Group 

Hagbourne Village Hall Management Committee   

Campaign for the Protection of Rural England 

Governors of the Primary School 

 

Despite the strength of feeling opposing this scheme 
from the community, the Officer has decided to 
recommend that planning permission be granted. 
 

The elected councillors will decide. 
Please be there to show that you care! 


